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FDOT to begin safety improvements on S.R. 228 at Hamilton Street  
 

Jacksonville – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s safety improvements on 

State Road 228 (Post Street) at Hamilton Street, traffic signal updates and school zone 

enhancements are underway.  

The safety project includes upgrading traffic and pedestrian signals at Hamilton Street, installing 

two additional street lights, restriping existing crosswalks, and ADA improvements along with 

the installation of two new flashing beacons. The new flashing beacons will be placed on State 

Road 228 east of Dancy Street and west of Hamilton Street.  

Lane closures will be allowed Monday through Friday from 9:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and after 4 

p.m. To complete signal upgrades, detours will also be necessary Wednesday, February 7 (Dancy 

Street detour) and Thursday, February (Murray Drive detour) each night from 4 p.m. to 7 a.m.  

Wednesday night work on the northeast corner of Post Street at Hamilton Street will require 

motorists to detour to Dancy Street. Thursday night work on the southeast corner of Post Street 

at Hamilton Street will require motorists to detour around the work area utilizing Post Street, 

Murray Drive and Kingsbury Street (only local traffic will have access). 

American Lighting and Signalization is scheduled to complete the $510,00 safety improvements 

by early April. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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